
Emailed Testimony 
 

 From: Irene Ott (ott.irene@frontier.com)  

Subject: House Bill 4063 

Email: 

I am writing in opposition to HB 4063.  How can this bill even be 

legal?  The IRS collected more money than the state was entitled to.  Rather than 

return the money to the people who sent it in, you are proposing through this bill 

to divide the money up equally between everyone who filed a tax return.  Many of 

these people did not pay a penny in taxes.    Those who sent in money the state 

was not entitled to made an overpayment which should be returned to them.  The 

amount of the overpayment was directly related to the amount of taxes paid.  This 

bill is nothing short of stealing  money the state should not have received and 

distributing it to people who had little or no investment in the first place.  I urge 

you to vote no on HB 4063.  The overpaid tax dollars belong to the people who 

sent it in. 

  

*Please see that this testimony is included in the public record for this bill. 

 

mailto:ott.irene@frontier.com

